
 
November 2023 
 
Dear Friends of UCP Heartland, 
 
On November 16, 1953, an inspiring journey began with a handful of families that wanted something 
different for their children and others that lived with Cerebral Palsy in the St. Louis area. Determination, 
focus, advocacy, education, sweat, tears, and never giving up from thousands of people along this 
journey is exactly why UCP Heartland, and most importantly the people we support, are thriving today. I 
believe learning, celebrating, and being inspired by the history and evolution of an organization is so 
important. We learn going outside the box and taking a risk is hard but where impact happens, we 
celebrate the initiative and the good of so many people supporting the continued advancement of 
people with differing abilities in our community, and it is my hope we all are inspired to do our part in 
carrying the torch to elevate the engagement, opportunities, and attention brought to the abilities of 
people rather than a person’s disability. Thank you to Duane Gruis, UCP Heartland Client Advocate, and 
Jenna Schuermeyer, Director of Marketing and Events, for producing this inspiring video. 
 
Congratulations UCP Heartland and thank you for trusting me to be a small part of this wonderful 
history! 

 
 
UCP Heartland wants to thank the Heart of Missouri United Way (Columbia, Missouri) for approving UCP 
Heartland to be a funded partner agency. Their funding commitment 
to invest in UCP Heartland Autism Therapy Services is a validation of 
the highly sought after early intervention therapy needed by children 
and families living with Autism. We are grateful for their belief in our 
quality services and the focus to meet the needs of all families 
seeking this type of service. If you are interested in learning more 
about UCP Heartland Autism Services in Central and St. Louis 
Missouri, please contact ShiQuita Lane, Vice President Children and 
Family Services at lanes@ucpheartland.org  

mailto:lanes@ucpheartland.org
https://youtu.be/46-7Bpz8iqo?si=553RAML-c9sScyCd


As we begin Thanksgiving week, I want to share how personally grateful I am for everyone reading this 
communication, communities we support, families and individuals who trust in our services, donors, 
funders, and all UCP Heartland constituents! 70 years of impact does not happen without all of you; we 
certainly don’t take this for granted. 
 
This is a season of giving and over the next month, many of us will choose to invest in impact and 
making positive change in people’s lives. Over the next couple weeks, please look out for an inspiring 
story from UCP Heartland and I want to thank you in advance for your thoughtful end of the year gift to 
UCP Heartland. 
 
As always, thank you for your continued support and do not hesitate to reach out if you have any 
questions or want more information about UCP Heartland. 
 
Happy Thanksgiving, 
Clint Bolser 
 


